
June 20, 2017 

 

Dear Town Council, 

 

    The Fire Prevention Officers in your communities are putting together their annual magazine. These 

are the men and women who educate our children in the schools and the community in fire prevention 

and safety.   

     We are asking for your support once again with an Advertisement in the magazine which will greatly 

help us put it together and mail it out to all the Fire Prevention Officers as well as the Fire Halls and Fire 

Colleges throughout Ontario for free.  We have no outside funding and our only way of support is 

through your towns  help with an advertisement in the magazine. Attached is a rate sheet for all ad 

sizes. 

Please let me know if you will be supporting us with an Advertisement. 

 

Regards, 

Nick Kypriotis 

OMFPOA Magazine 

1-888-667-4041  

Email: nick.omfpoamagazine@gmail.com 


